
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Flushing C of E Primary School 

WEEK ENDING 4th July  2025 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

Poem wriƩen by 
Elise James 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week has seen the start of our transiƟon programme in school. It has been lovely to welcome our new 
EYFS cohort to school again as well as see our Y6 children enjoy a day at Penryn College. We took this oppor-
tunity for our other children to spend some Ɵme with their new teacher. The children were very excited 
about this and it was lovely to hear them speak so posiƟvely about the new academic year. 

As part of our transiƟon programme we have been enjoying some really good class sessions with our new 
Mental Health Support Worker, Alice Marler. 

Alice has been trained by and works for the NHS and has been allocated to Flushing for a half day each week 
to support the children with their mental health. This term she has delivered an assembly introducing herself 
and is working with a class each week on feelings about transiƟon, anxiety and anger. Next term she will con-
Ɵnue to work with classes and run some group mental health sessions on all sorts of topics which affect our 
children’s feelings. 

If you would like further informaƟon about the MHST please go to: hƩps://www.cornwallŌ.nhs.uk/childrens-
mental-health-support-team/ 

With best wishes for the weekend, 

Mrs Power 



 

 

 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

· MUSIC CONCERT 9th JULY 2.30 

· YEAR 6 FUN DAY—CAMEL CREEK  16TH JULY 

· FRIDAY 18TH JULY - YEAR 6 PRODUCTION 

· MONDAY 21ST—AWARDS CEREMONY 

· TUESDAY 22ND—LEAVER ASSEMBLY 

· WEDNESDAY 23RD JULY—INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED. 




